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Rose Avenue - Reconstruction

Please be advised that due to the reconstruction of Rose
Avenue, the road will be closed to thru traffic.

Residents of Rose Avenue are advised of the following:
A boil water advisory is in effect for homes connected
to a temporary water line.
e School buses will pick up students at the beginning or
end of Rose Avenue.
e Garbage collection will continue as normal on Fridays;
please place your garbage at the curb.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and

appreciate your patience and understanding during this
period of improvement.



